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SPECIAL CALL MEETING OF THE BILTMORE FOREST 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2016 

 

Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 160A-71(b)(3), the Biltmore Forest Board of Commissioners 
will hold a special call meeting to discuss pending litigation and consider a proposed 
settlement in the legal matter of Debra Stonecipher, Individually, and as Trustee of 
the Debra A. Stonecipher Revocable Trust, and Harry C. Stonecipher vs. The Town 
of Biltmore Forest. 

The meeting will be held in the Board Room of the Town Hall, located at 355 
Vanderbilt Road, Biltmore Forest, N.C. The meeting will take place at 4:30 p.m. 
on Monday, December 19, 2016.  

If you have additional questions regarding this special call meeting, please contact 
the Town Administrator, Jonathan Kanipe, at (828) 274-0824 or via email at 
jkanipe@biltmoreforest.org. 
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